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December 31, 2018

Gary Epler, Esq.
Chief Regulatory Counsel
Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.
6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, New Hampshire 03842

Re: DE 18-18 1, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.
Modification of Tariff for Removal of Electricity Consumption Tax
Approving Tariff

Dear Attorney Epler:

On November 28, 2018, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. filed proposed tariff changes for
effect January 1, 2019. The proposed changes modify the tariffs to remove the electricity
consumption tax from rates pursuant to House Bill 517, which repealed RSA 83-E, the
electricity consumption tax, effective January 1, 2019.

Staff filed a memorandum on December 12, 2018 confirming that the tariff changes
comply with House Bill 517.

Based on the foregoing, the Commission approved the proposed tariff changes. Tariff
pages should be filed referencing Docket No. DE 18-181 with an effective date of
January 1, 2019.

Sincerely,

“ -

Debra A. Howland
Executive Secretary

Cc: Service List


